
March/mars  202 
 

Dear Confédération Families; 

As we move into March, we look forward to the first day of Spring and feel the hope of 

more moderate temperatures outside.  

February proved to be a very busy month for us. We recognized Black History Month 

with a school-wide assembly, daily announcements, in-school displays of student work 

and individual classroom activities. Mme Guillmette’s class also organized some carnaval 

activies that aligned with our safety protocols. We thank them for all of their work on 

this.  

A reminder to families that our spirit wear online store is available until March 18. 

Merchandise will be delivered directly to your  home.  

Yours in cooperation, 

Mme A. Smith  M. Poladian 
Principal   Vice-Principal 
 

 
Important Dates: 
 
March 3-Gr. 8 grad photos 
March 14-18-Spring Break 
March 18-Spirit Wear Orders Due 
March 30-School Council virtual meeting 
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School Council 

 
Our spirit wear online store is open until March 
18. All items will be delivered directly to your 
home. Details can be found here: 
 

 
https://www.schoolwear.ca/ECE/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our next meeting will be held virtually on March 
30 from 6-7:30pm. All are welcome. Email the 
principal or vice principal for the link to the Teams 
meeting. 
 
 

Rapid Antigen Tests 
 
If you have used the 2 rapid antigen tests that 
were provided to your family and require 
additional kits, send a note to school with your 
child and we can send some home. 

GEPIC Speaker Series: Internet Safety for Children 
and Teens – Paul Davis:  

 

The Grand Erie Parent Involvement Committee 
(GEPIC) is thrilled to bring back cyber safety expert 
Paul Davis for a virtual event (March 3 at 6:30 pm) 
aimed at empowering parents and guardians in the 
digital age. Davis will share his knowledge on topics 
such as online security, cyberbullying, texting, 
image sharing, digital trails, and social platforms 
including TikTok, Snapchat, Instagram and 
Facebook, with key information and safety advice to 
help parents help their children and youth navigate 
the online space. 

 

https://www.schoolwear.ca/ECE/


 

Chipmunk App-Bus Tracker 

STSBHN, the transportation department which provides bus services to the three school boards of our district, is currently 

piloting a new bus tracking application which allows parents to track their child(ren)’s school bus. We have been working with 

the app for a number of months now and are looking to expand its use to a few school communities across our district. If the 

expanded pilot is successful, we will rollout the application to an even greater number of schools. 

The app is entirely free and is available on systems which run in iOS and Android platforms. The app is simply called Chipmunk 

(and is under the travel category). 

To access the app, simply select the school board that your children attend and then log in with 

the same account that you use to access your child(ren)’s bus details from the transportation 

portal. Detailed information on how to access, login and use the app are available by visiting the 

Frequently Asked Questions page STSBHN’s website (http://www.stsbhn.ca/faqs). 

 

http://www.stsbhn.ca/faqs







